
July 24, 2023

Dear District Resident,

As an important member of the Marshall community and School District, you have been recommended for

participation on our District Facilities Community Advisory Team. Interested residents will meet on August 23, from

6:30 - 8:30 pm, in the District Office boardroom. All are welcome. Residents will learn about recent upgrades,

discuss current facilities needs, and help plan the next steps for the upcoming months and years. We look ahead

and see that a building referendum will be an important part of our planning process. Your feedback, discussions,

and input will provide essential recommendations for the Board of Education. Plan to discuss school entrances, roof

replacements, solar installation, High School Technical Education classrooms, window replacement, parking lot

repairs, softball athletic fields, etc. We would love to have you as part of our advisory team. Please make plans to

participate on August 23. The conversations will be held in the District Office Boardroom. Please RSVP to confirm

your attendance and to request translation services. Residents are encouraged to visit the District website to RSVP

and for important Community Advisory Team details. Feel free to email pr@marshallschools.org or Michele Miller

at mmiller@marshallschools.org with any questions.

Sincerely,

Dan Grady




